
 

  
  

Did you miss out on attending your week 1 dance class due to our brief lockdown? 
Have you booked your Make-Up Class? Make-Up classes will be running over the 
next two Sundays (28th Feb & 7th Mar). If you wish to take part in our Make-Up 
class series bookings are ESSENTIAL to ensure we can keep track of student 
numbers and teachers can prepare appropriately for the class. Remember to check 
in with admin if you are unsure if you are eligible to attend a class. If you have a 
passionate dancer who would love to attend a bonus class, you are welcome to book 
in for just $10 per class. To reference our Make-Up class schedule please head to 
our Members Page. 
  

YES, classes will still run over the Labor Day Long Weekend (27th Feb – 1st Mar). 
We look forward to seeing all our gorgeous dancers in class as normal over this 
period. 
  

Our Dance etc Members Only Page on our website is the perfect place to go to catch 
up on all things Dance etc. All previous Newsletters and other important documents 
are uploaded so there is no need to search through your inbox for old 
communications. To access simply head to our website, click on ‘ETC Members 
Only Login’, and enter the password (etc21). This really is a great resource for all 
families, and we encourage everyone to jump on and check it out! 
  

We are always on the lookout for bonus events and opportunities our students can 
take part in, and already have some exciting things planned for this term. We have 
been lucky enough to book some workshops with interstate artists for our senior 
company students plus we are also involved in an upcoming pilot that is being filmed 
early next week. We pride ourselves in providing additional experiences to expose 
our students to the rich world of The Arts and look forward to continuing to provide 
these opportunities throughout the year. 
  

Thank you to all of our families that have been following our Kiss n’ Ride Guidelines 
for all students aged 6 years and over, it is much appreciated. Please continue to be 
patient and courteous to others while waiting to pick up your dancer. If your dancer is 
running a little late please do a lap around the block to keep the line moving or head 
behind the studio to park and walk to the front door to collect your dancer. This 
allows parking spaces to remain free for our younger dancers and people who need 
to pop into the studio to pay or speak with admin. 
   

Happy Dancing! 

https://www.danceetcperth.com/etc-community
https://www.danceetcperth.com/

